
Dear Copyright Office,

I am writing because I am concerned about the proposal to increase 
copyright registration fees.

Making the registration process more expensive does not fulfill the 
mission of the Copyright Office and the Library of Congress: “To 
promote the progress of science and useful arts, by securing for 
limited times  to authors and inventors the exclusive right to their 
respective writings and discoveries” (U.S. Constitution, Article 1, 
Section 8)

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Amy ToensingP


